M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
November 30, 2016
RE:
BG-1 Application – Gray Middle School-MEP Renovations
This project consists of a replacement of the VAV air handler units, as well as exhaust fans, control upgrades, pump replacements, etc.  The central plant equipment, boilers and chillers, were replaced and overhauled last year.  This will be part of a phased project.

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the MEP renovations, as presented.


Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
